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Premier congratulates new ITK president 
 
June 7, 2012  
IQALUIT, Nunavut 
 

Premier Eva Aariak today released the following statement:  
 
“I would like to offer my congratulations to Terry Audla for winning the election for 
President of Inuit Tapiriit Kanatami (ITK).  
 
With more than 17 years with the Qikiqtani Inuit Association and more than a year as 
CEO of Nunavut Tunngavik Inc., Terry has proven himself as an experienced, thoughtful 
and hard-working leader.  
 
ITK represents Inuit nationally and internationally and I am pleased that a fellow 
Nunavummiuq will be working to advance the interests of Inuit across Canada and 
throughout the world.  
 
I wish Terry the best of luck in his new position and look forward to working with him 
on Inuit issues."  
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